
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Ref: CSH/KBR 

1st June 2020 

Dear Parents, 

I hope you and your family are well. The government announced on the 25th May: 

From 15 June, secondary schools are able to offer face-to-face support for a quarter of the 
year 10 and 12 cohort at any one time. Alongside this the government is asking secondary 
schools to: 

 continue providing full-time provision for children of key workers and priority students 
(including year 10 and year 12) 

 continue providing full-time provision for children of critical workers in all year groups 
(including year 10 and year 12) 

 provide some face-to-face support to supplement the remote education of year 10 and 
year 12 pupils, with a clear expectation that remote education will continue to be the 
predominant form of education delivery for these year groups and that this should be of 
high quality 

 continue to use best endeavours to support all other pupils remaining at home, making 
use of the available remote education support and ensuring a high quality offer 

What does this mean for Yr 7 to 9 students?  

Your son/daughter will not be returning to Haydock High School before September. They will 

continue with home working. There will be more direct online teaching available form 

Monday 8th June to supplement the work already provided. Information will be provided later 

this week. 

We will continue to support children of key workers and priority students and if your 

circumstances have changed and now wish your son/daughter to attend Haydock High 

School please contact the school.  

Once again thank you for all your support 

Keep safe. 

Yours sincerely,  

 

 

 

Mr C Sheeran    Mr P Abram  

Executive Headteacher  Head of School 

 


